
Spotlight Family

North Ridge Farms Neighborhood Newsletter

Don’t Forget to visit the North Ridge Farms Website: nrfcrestwood.com

“North Ridge Farms is a restriction protected community striving through its
association to protect the integrity and beauty of the neighborhood.”

North Ridge Farms
2009-2010

Board Members
  

Chairman
Gordon Marcy

222.8187
 

President
Felicia Clause

333.4741
 

Vice President
Debra Abukwaik

265.0109
 

Treasurer
Colleen Banaszak

265.1970
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Andrea Cseh

265.0064
 

Architectural Review
Renee Turner

222-0536
 

Events Planner
Jackie McLanahan

225.5851

If you should have any questions, 
ideas and/or considerations, 
please contact anyone of the 
above o�cers for assistance.

Group E-Mail Address:
hoaboard@nrfcrestwood.com

 

See website for individual
email addresses.

Homefront News

The Alston’s

May 2010

The
Alston’s

Mike and Peggy 
Alston (Grandpa 
and Grandma) 
moved to 
Kentucky from 
Orange County, 

California in 2003 
for work.  It was only 

meant to be a 5 year stay 
before retirement back in California, near 
their 4 children and 12 grandchildren, but 
things changed quickly!  While living here, 
they fell in love with the beauty of 
Kentucky, and realized that they did not 
miss the hectic Southern California lifestyle 
so much!
     When their daughter Molly and son-in-
law Mike came to visit, they too fell in love 
with Kentucky, and made the decision to 
have a dramatic change in their life and 
move here as well.  Mike quit his job , they 
sold their home in Carlsbad, California and 
moved themselves and their boys here.
     Both couples, Mike and Peggy & Mike 
and Molly, combined forces and bought 
their home here in Northridge Farms in the 
summer of 2007.  Upon arrival, they knew 
that they made the right choice.  Mike 
was located by a headhunter and o�ered 
a position of Sales Manager for Pella 

Windows and Doors, and 
they settled into their new 
life here quite nicely.  
Grandpa Mike was able to 
retire and enjoy his workshop 
and wine cellar.  Peggy and Molly settled 
into a routine of running errands and 
running a�er kids.
     In the Spring of 2008, Mike and Molly 
welcomed their 4th son, Jude.  He joined 
big brothers Cameron (21), Bradley (5), and 
Sebastian (3).  As you can imagine, their 
household is very lively and loud.  You have 
probably seen or met Molly on one of her 
daily walks though the neighborhood, 
usually with one or more of her boys.  Mike 
and Molly enjoy an active life with their 
kids.  �ey love to travel, hike, run, 
walk..almost any outdoor activity.
     All in all, both couples are happy with 
the decision they made to 
share a home and life 
together, and encour-
age other families to 
consider it as well!  
If you can make it 
work, the bene�ts 
are fantastic!



Neighborhood 
Babysitters

 

Breann Heid (16)
Danielle Heid (15)

4545 NR Circle
265-0332

Kim McElhinny(17)
Taylor McElhinny (15)

4604 NR Circle
225-0830

Rachel Roup(14)
4505 NR Circle

222-8792

Lauren Brady (16)
4705 NR Drive

222-5509

Kellie Sulzle (16)
222-1937

Neighborhood
Pet Sitters

 

Rachel McLanahan
225-5851

Lauren Brady
4705 NR Drive

222-5509

Kamilla Bentsen
222-6144

Jillian Taylor
222-8222

Need Yard Help?
 

Josh
265-1200 or 640-8840

Michael Roup
222-8792

Don’t Forget to visit the North Ridge Farms Website: nrfcrestwood.com

“North Ridge Farms is a restriction protected community striving through its
association to protect the integrity and beauty of the neighborhood.”

North Ridge Farms Neighborhood Newsletter

Dinner
Divas!

May 2010

Date:
Wed., May 19th

Time:
6:30 p.m. 

Place:
Steve O’s on Hwy. 329

R.S.V.P.:
Jackie McLanahan

225.5851

Ladies! Come join us!

It's time to clean out those closets, toy boxes and garages!!   

Spring is in full swing!  Dandelions 
be gone!  Our yards are looking 
good!  Keep up the good work!  
Don't forget about your mailboxes!

The NRF Annual 
Neighborhood Picnic

DATE: 

2nd Saturday in 
September 

So mark your calendars!  

Louden Lawn Care 
Special Rates for NRF Homeowners

$40.00 - Mow & an additional $5.00 - Trim

All for ONLY $45.00
Phone # 222-0761 or 417-0385 

Louden's additional services include mulching, edging, 
tree work & debris removal - Free estimates!

NRF Bi-annual
Yard Sale

May 8th - 8:00 a.m.
RAIN OR SHINE!

(Ads will be placed in the Courier-Journal,Oldham Era & Marketplace.)

Special Rate for 
NRF Homeowners

15% OFF
on services of residents

and Jarboe’s Kitchen and
Bath Design & Remodeling.

LaGrange, KY
225-9089    


